
NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATIONAL MEETING 

Notice is hereby given that Muscatine Power and Water Company (MPW), with its principal place of 
business at 3205 Cedar Street, Muscatine, Iowa 52761, proposes to construct a combined heat and 
power (CHP) generating facility at the existing power generation site located at 1700 Dick Drake Way 
in Muscatine, Iowa. 

CHP facilities have the capability to produce electric power as well as thermal power.  The proposed 
CHP facility would be capable of producing variable output of up to 45 MW of energy in combination 
with the output of process steam. 

The proposed generating facility will interconnect to existing infrastructure, including the 69 kV 
Muscatine Power and Water owned and controlled electrical substation located in Section 14, 
Township 76 North, Range 2 West of the 5th Principal Meridian in Muscatine County as well as existing 
process steam and feedwater lines located on the same property. 

Through this project, MPW seeks to maintain system reliability through the development of a thermal 
generation resource and intends to use the generating facility to reduce emissions from its existing 
coal-fired generation while maintaining capacity and minimizing the impact to Muscatine Power and 
Water customers.  The proposed generating facility will be owned, operated, and maintained by 
Muscatine Power and Water and no easements or eminent domain will be sought for the project. 

More information is available at: https://mpw.org/powering-the-future/ 

The public informational meeting concerning this project will be held Wednesday, August 7th at the 
following time and location:  

 

A representative of the Iowa Utilities Commission (“IUC”) will be present at the public informational 
meeting to distribute and review a statement of the legal rights of landowners. Qualified 
representatives from MPW will also be present to discuss the project and answer questions.  

Persons with disabilities requiring assistive services or devices to observe or participate should 
contact the Utilities Board at (515) 725-7300 in advance of the scheduled date to request that 
appropriate arrangements be made.  

You have the right to be present at the informational meeting to be held at the time and place stated 
above. You also have the right to file objections to the location and construction of the proposed 
electric generating facility with the Utilities Commission. The Utilities Commission’s address is 1375 
E. Court Avenue, Des Moines, Iowa 50319-0069. The Commission’s internet site is: 
https://iuc.iowa.gov/  
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